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               Direct Dial: (908) 252-4128
                            Email: vparchment@norris-law.com 

March 5, 2025 

  

Via Electronic Mail Only  

Ms. Sherri Lewis, Board Secretary   

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue 

P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Application For Renewal of a System-Wide Franchise for CSC 

TKR, LLC 

 

 BPU Docket No. CE25020029 

Dear Board Secretary: 

On behalf of CSC TKR, LLC (“Altice” or “Optimum” or the “Company”), we have received the 

Division of Rate Counsel’s comment dated March 3, 2025. Upon review the Company has no 

objection to the comment submitted by Rate Counsel.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  

      Respectfully submitted,  

 

      Norris McLaughlin, P.A.  

 

      /s/ Vaughn Parchment 

      Vaughn Parchment, Esq.        

 

Enc 

 

cc: Brian O. Lipman, Esq., Rate Counsel 

 Emily Lam, Esq., Assistant Deputy Rate Counsel  
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